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Eng LandDev <eng.landdev@lacity.org>

Work Order No. VAC - E1401407

3 messages

Kyle Asai <kyleasai@greatcastleprop.com> Fri, Nov 26, 2021 at 10:23 AM
To: eng.landdev@lacity.org

Bert Moklebust, 

I am the owner of 1113 Toledo and emailing to dispute the Notice of Proposed Vacation. I own one of the four affected
parcels on work order no. VAC E1401407 

I officially disapprove of the proposed vacation due to the implications of safety and wellbeing. One of the parcels (5485-
023-026) that gains acreage has already begun preliminary grading which shows that they are the intentions to develop
on un-permitted land. 

Kyle Asai 
Partner
Great Castle Properties 
California Association of Realtors
CA BRE #02000770



m: 310.994.0687
kyleasai@greatcastleprop.com
Zillow Profile 

The best compliment you can give is a referral. Thank you.
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 

individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 

notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only 

for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 

distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received 

this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended 

recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on 

the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

Eng LandDev <eng.landdev@lacity.org> Fri, Nov 26, 2021 at 10:23 AM
To: kyleasai@greatcastleprop.com

Thank you, your email has been received.

The Bureau of Engineering (BOE) has a new online Customer Service Request (CSR) application to receive all inquiries
and requests that do not already have an avenue for submission in other BOE web applications. These include requests
for clearances related to City Planning or  LADBS building permits.  

The CSR application, and all other BOE applications, are accessible through our online portal, which can be found
at http://engpermits.lacity.org/.
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https://www.linkedin.com/in/kyle-asai-22112394/
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The normal response time for CSR requests is one to three days, with a maximum of about a week during unusual
periods.  Requests are taken in the order received and are monitored closely to ensure that all are responded to.  You will
be notified by email when there is a response and can log in any time to check the status.  In order to serve you better,
requests and questions are no longer accepted via phone or email.

-- 


Permit Case Management Division | Land Development Group 

Bureau of Engineering | Department of Public Works
201 N. Figueroa St., Suite 290, Los Angeles, CA 90012 MS 901
*******************************************

      


Eng LandDev <eng.landdev@lacity.org> Tue, Nov 30, 2021 at 4:48 PM
To: Mary Creel <mary.creel@lacity.org>

[Quoted text hidden]
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